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Q. In reference to the evidence of Earl Ludlow, page 50, please provide the Company’s 1 
plan, for the next five years, to increase or decrease the number of executives. 2 

 3 
A. Newfoundland Power currently has no specific plans to either increase or decrease the 4 

number of executives within the next five years. Changes in the number of executives in 5 
future may occur as opportunities to improve corporate efficiencies arise or 6 
circumstances dictate, and where it makes sound business sense. 7 


